Ceres Association Award Guidelines

The following information will provide your association with some guidelines on how to organize your award application. It is your association’s responsibility to develop your own way of putting the information together in a legible format. We will give you some ideas of what to include and your association may put them together in any way you wish. We do ask that you put this information together and have it mailed to Ceres International Office, Trina Kluever Pauli, 690 Prisk Street, Belleville, WI 53508, by no later than June 1, 2018.

Some ideas for including in your association report are as follows:

1. Contributions to the active chapter – This may include financial or personal contributions. This may include anything that your association’s members have done for the chapter.

2. Association Board – This may include bylaws, duties of your officers, how many and when meetings (either executive or association) are held, and up to date files or information about your members.

3. Attendance at chapter meetings, and chapter’s attendance and participation at Association meetings – This may include association committees that have chapter members serving on it. If your secretary takes attendance at these meetings, you may wish to include copies of those, with the chapter members names highlighted.

4. Faculty Advisor Support – How active are the advisors and what role do they play in the chapter and association?

5. Financial Management – Here you may attach financial documents, and a copy of your most recent audit, along with other information on how your association financially supports or encourages the chapter.

6. Social – This area is very broad, and can include any and all social activities, and those community service activities that your Association may be involved in.

GENERAL INFORMATION

1. Association should be compiling their reports based on the previous year.

2. The final report can be submitted in any fashion, and may include pictures and supporting documents.

3. (optional) The report may be submitted in a 3-ring binder.

4. The awards will be presented to the outstanding group at the final luncheon of Conclave.

5. Please submit entry by June 1, 2018 to:



Ceres International Office



Trina Kluever Pauli



690 Prisk Street



Belleville, WI 53508

6. Please call or email Trina if you have any questions. (608) 424-3078(H), or                       (608)261-7050(W) or (608) 345-1877(cell). Email address: trinalk@aol.com

